
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Martha Rinker 

PROM : James Carey 

RE!: Florida AFL-CIO Convention 

Florida AFL-CIO President Dan Miller has invited Frank Powell and 
me to give an IAQ presentation at the state federation convention 
on Tuesday, September 24 in Miami, FL. The presentation will be 
part of a workshop on labor legislation. The presentation was 
put together by LMC consultant Frank Ortis. 

Ortis has been pushing Florida labor to get behind a state IAQ 
bill and believes that this workshop will provide the opportunity 
to educate and brief labor leaders on the issue. We are 
preparing a resolution on IAQ that will be placed before the 
convention. 

In addition, we will schedule a meeting with the state federation 
leadership on the issue. President Dan Miller is a member of the 
Democratic National Committee (DNC), and I have an excellent 
working relationship with him that stems from my work at the DNC. 

Please give me a call if you have any questions. Upon your 
approval, I will proceed with arrangements for the presentation. 

CC: Martin Gleason 
Susan Stuntz 
TI W C  representatives 

TIPL 0036183 


